
Inier-department Correspondence 

igriïTS

McGill University

22nd. November 1935.

Dear Mr. Prima pal,

The Secretary of the Royal Society of 

Canada nas suggested that you might like to be proposed 

for membership in Section II (History, Literature, etc.) 

and that I, as a Fellow and member of that Section, mignt 

put up your name.

Heedless to say, I should be very pleased 

to do so. Will you let me know?

Principal A. E. Morgan, 
McUill University.


